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| CITY COUNCIL BILL #13-0175/ INCLUSIONARY HOUSING MEMO
' BOARD - DIVERSIFYING DISTRICT REPRESENTATION

DATE:

The Honorable President and February 20, 2013
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 North Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #13-0175, for the purpose of
expanding the size of the Inclusionary Housing Board by adding five board members
nominated by the Council President; requiring that the Inclusionary Housing Board members
nominated by the Council President reside in different council districts; and generally relating
to the composition of the Inclusionary Housing Board.

The Department of Planning defers to the Department of Housing on City Council Bill
#13-0175.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Mr. Alex Sanchez, Chief of Staff
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Mr. Nicholas Blendy, DHCD
Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services



